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My husband and I are avid fishermen and purchase ocean, freshwater licenses and tags, as well as big game and bird
hunting licenses each year.  We strongly support full funding for the Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife’s
Water Quality/Quantity Program – POP 108

Additionally, we strongly support funding for the instream flow positions, which are currently not in the Governor’s
Recommended Budget

We oppose any cuts to ODFW’s Water Program. The program is already terribly unfunded and with increasing
pressures on our state’s water resources the work of the Water Program (POP 108) is more important than ever.

Please take this opportunity to show your support for protecting our rivers! I know that there are thousands who feel
the same way.
Thank you
Jean Edwards
Phil Muir
30350 NW Scotch Church Rd
Hillsboro 97124
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